
Policy discussion on “Climate Displacement and Resilience" held at NSU 

An open policy discussion session on “Climate Displacement and Resilience" was held at the 

Syndicate Hall of North South University (NSU) on 2nd May, 2023. Globesight and the South 

Asian Institute of Policy and Governance (SIPG) of NSU jointly organized the discussion session.   

It was organized to influence the policies and contribute to the upcoming COP28 discussions from 

Bangladesh's perspective. The policy discussion engaged climate migration experts and interested 

professionals under a common platform to participate in a solution-oriented discussion on 

Bangladesh’s actions and responses on climate change induced displacement. This will both 

inform and influence policy decisions at the local and national level, and shape understanding of 

the climate debate in Bangladesh prior to COP28.  

 

 


